
     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration  

 
Subject: Extension of Due Date for 

Information Request Data 
 
From: Michael Lee, Safety Defects Engineer 
 Office of Defects Investigation  

 
Date:  August 12, 2013 

 
 
 

 
To: PE13-021 File 
 
 
ODI is granting Suzuki Motor of America’s request for an extension to provide the responses to 
ODI’s information request, dated June 27, 2013, regarding PE13-021.  Suzuki will provide responses 
to ODI’s questions 1 through 6 as well as other available information by August 20, 2013.  Then, by 
August 27, 2013, Suzuki will provide all information not included in the August 20th response. 
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